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Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to let you know about staffing changes in Year 5 after Easter. After twenty-two years at 

Welton, Mrs Stevens will be leaving us to start a new challenge. As you can imagine, she will be very 

much missed however we are very excited that Mrs Stevens has demonstrated our Welton values of 

courage and aspiration to start the next chapter of her career! Of course, our commitment to ensure the 

very best for your children will continue so to ensure consistency of approach to Year 5 we are delighted 

that from Term 5, Mrs Hollidge will teach Monday and Tuesday with Mrs Berry Wednesday to Friday each 

week for the remainder of the school year. Mrs Stevens has spoken to the class this afternoon so they are 

aware of the change - and she has explained how exciting it is to start a new adventure! 

 

I’m sure there will be plenty of opportunities to say goodbye to Mrs Stevens over the next few weeks. 

Like us, I am sure you will want to wish her well and good luck for the future. If you do have any 

questions, please feel free to contact myself or Mr Lyle. 

 

With thanks for your continued support, 

 

 

 

Mr J Snell 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


